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Mark your calendars and dust off your cocktail attire because The
Humane Society of Southern Wisconsin's Mutts & Martinis is

back and better than ever. 
 

Join us Thursday, October 28th at The Beloit Club for a night of delicious
food, specialty martinis, silent and live auctions, tastings, and more! Doors

open at 6pm and dinner begins at 6:30pm. Choose from three mouth
watering meals and indulge in our delectable dessert options. 

 
Get the latest goings-on of The Humane Society of Southern Wisconsin

with a special presentation by Executive Director, Jim McMullen. Spend the
evening sipping Lolli-Pups and Canine Cosmos, socializing, and making
memories while supporting HSSW's mission to help pets go home again.

 
 *Tickets aren't available for purchase quite yet! Keep an eye on our

website and Facebook page for the latest updates.*

 

After a successful groundbreaking ceremony on July 12th, construction
on our new facility has begun! Thank you to McKnight Excavating,

Corporate Contractors, Inc., Angus-Young Associates, and our honored
guests for helping us celebrate our new beginning! 



 

July Recap
 

 

Pets that were
reunited with their
owners last month:

32

 

 

Pets that found
loving forever homes
last month:

218

 

 

Total adoptions this
year through last
month:
 

1,171

 

Direct from the Exec
 

Raffle Baskets Needed!
 



   

It’s hard for me to believe, but I’m just
five weeks short of completing my first
year at the HSSW.  The time has flown
by.  I am so excited to be here and it’s
with great pleasure that I can say I
found my dream job!  We have strong
leadership, a great board, wonderful
employees, and lots of passionate
volunteers, fosters and donors; all who
are committed to advocating for the
health and well-being of the many
animals who come into our shelter. 
I feel blessed and lucky to have the
opportunity to serve.
 
Read the full letter! 

We are in need of donated raffle
baskets and raffle items for our
fundraiser with Vex Cycles on
Wednesday, August 18th! Any theme
raffle basket is accepted!
If interested, please make sure to
contact our Fundraising Coordinator,
Ann Peterson!
 
Email Ann Peterson at
apeterson@petsgohome.org for more
information!
 
More Information! 

 

Staff Spotlight - Ann Peterson

Ann began working for HSSW in July of 2021 as our
Fundraising Coordinator! Her favorite thing about working at
HSSW is seeing pets go home with their forever families.
She has a dog at home named Ollie whom she absolutely
adores! Welcome to the team, Ann! 

https://www.petsgohome.org/about-us/direct-from-the-executive
mailto:apeterson@petsgohome.org
https://www.petsgohome.org/events/vex-cycles-bike-night

